Choose three questions from this list to be included in each letter you write
· Could you please explain by what authority the Government is able to dictate to private health insurance companies in regards to the natural health treatments they are able to offer rebates for? 
· Is it ethical for the government to limit the rebates that private health funds offer ultimately restricting consumer choice?

· Can you please provide a list of therapies which will be eligible for private health fund rebates under the proposed new guidelines?

· Why has the Government chosen to propose a change to exclude Bowen Therapy from private health funds rebate lists based on a report which is two years old and clearly out of date with consumer preference? 

· Why do the proposed changes exclude Bowen Therapy and not other forms of treatment such as massage, acupuncture, etc, that work on similar physiological premise?

· Can you please provide me the supporting, scientific evidence which has been used to base the decision on which natural therapy modalities will remain eligible for private health fund rebates?

· On what criteria were decisions made as to which natural therapy modalities will remain eligible for private health fund rebates?

· On what criteria were decisions made as to which natural therapy modalities would not be eligible for private health fund rebates under the new system, i.e., why would massage be included and Bowen Therapy not?  

· Bowen Therapy is an increasingly popular and effective form of therapy. Could you please explain why Bowen Therapy has been left off the list of treatments that private health insurers can provide a rebate for? 

· Can you please explain what modelling you have based your decision on to exclude Bowen Therapy from the list that private health funds provide rebates on and provide me with a copy of relevant data to back this up? 

· Can you please provide me with a copy of the modelling that has been done regarding the cost effectiveness of the proposed changes?

· Have you factored in the cost-saving that can result from the present situation where consumers take a preventative, pro-active, role towards their health and wellbeing compared to the proposed system where many consumers will be forced to wait until costly medical intervention is required? 

· There is much evidence in favour of preventative treatments such as Bowen Therapy which often result in helping people to maintain their health and well-being before they become unwell. Has the Government considered this when making its decision?

· Can you please explain the reason for the dictatorial approach and how that fits with the Government’s stated philosophy of not 'over governing'?

